
KENTUCKY COUNTRY 

January 14, 1980 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

I would like to thank you for your letter of reception 
for WTKC. The atmospheric conditions must have been 
phenomenal for reception at such a distance. 

Your programming notes are correct and let this letter serve 
as verification of your reception. The following technical 
information is for your interest. 

PWR: 2.5 kw Day (non -directional) 1.0 kw night Directional to 
the S.E. (328 True) 

TXMTTR: Harris MW -5A 
TPWGRS: Three self-supporting 2O0'Height 
BUILT: 1946 as WKLX 

Became WTKC, 9-1-79 

FORMAT: Country 
AUDIO: Discriminate Audio Processor (Dourough Electronics) 

Once again thanks for your letter and good luck with your DXing. 

Sincerely 

Robert, Chick 
Chief Engineer 

614 West Main Street Lexington, Kentucky 40508.606-233-1515 


